
 
Monday, 12 April 2021 

To whom it may concern 

Re: Biostatistics statement for World Journal of Gastroenterology manuscript 
submission 

Title: Hepatocellular Carcinoma Surveillance and Quantile Regression for Determinants of 
Underutilisation in At-Risk Australian Patients 
 
This letter is to confirm that I have reviewed all the statistical methods and conducted 
some of these analyses. I confirm that, in my opinion, the methods used are appropriate 
for the described study. 
 
Sincerely 
 

 
_______________________________ 
 
 

Dr Darren Wong 
Gastroenterologist & Biostatistician 
MBBS, BMedSci, MBiostat, PhD, FRACP 
 
Department of Gastroenterology 
Austin Health 
 


